4

\0

c’ )
’b)

i
W

T

ENERGY OIL, INC.
e iR 1960 Industrial Circle
E \"I Longmont, Colorado 80501
e (303) 776-4354 .
Duane D. Bacon 7 ancet Ve bt ?_<jJ:fL/ ‘
President &M i LD
Dyt U“fi\"u:ﬂ e = \
May 14, 1984 /")-..P\’EJMDN’\_ in
o \A"\Nu& “Ed’""‘ beg X0
/ WJ\L QC‘\" A\
Mc. Corky Ortega & s ey
United Bank of Greeley , \\(
P.0. Box 1057 : :
Greeley, C0 80632
g |
Dear Corky:

I write this letter with much regret. After several attempts N\
to recomplete the Grail field wells, we have not been successful in ol "
helping any of the production. We have attempted two D-Sand recom- P/ﬂM

(

pletions in the Doll #2 and #3 wells. Neither seemed to help. We W;‘) —\
then tried the J-Sand in the Doll #2 to discover that it was all ? «
water. With one chance left, we tried the Bottom bench of the Nio- N F
brara. It was so tight we could not frac it because of the poor

cement job in the wells. Although we increased the frac pressure to |
4100 1bs., it still would not frac.

To date we have spent approximately $125,000 on these wells
and have not helped them. We are notifying you that, as of the first
day of June, we are resigning as Operators and turning any interest
we might have had in this project back to the original owners.

As of Monday, May 14, 1984, all of the punps in these wells have
been replaced and are pumping.

We are sorry this didn't work out for your sake and ours. |

Yours truly,

wﬂéé&(lﬁ—'—
e D. Bacon

President
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